
January 27, 2020 

To our customers 

 

Regarding the Effects of Snowfall on Hakone Area Transportation 

 

Snow is expected to fall on the Hakone area on Saturday, January 27th～28th. Transportation 

may be suspended due to facility and road conditions. Please check our website, Your Guide 

to All Things Hakone, for the latest updates on traffic information.  

 

Your Guide to All Things HAKONE 

https://www.hakonenavi.jp/international/en/ 

Odakyu Hakone Group 

   


